
June 2025 Classroom Newsletter 

News From 4A  
"Honour your father and your mother, that your days may be long in the land that the Lord your 

God is giving you." Exodus 20:12 
It is so hard to believe that we’ve reached the 
busy and fun month of June! Our class has 
worked so hard this year and we have been 
having some fun with some special, class 
countdown activities. 
 
Our final spelling test will be on June 13. (no 
spelling the week of June 2-6). We are enjoying 
our novel study of Mice at Centre Ice. As we 
wrap up our story writing Unit, we will finish off 
with our Poetry Unit. 
 
We have begun our last math Unit, Graphing 
Data. 
 
In Social Studies, we are presenting our research 
Projects about the Blackfoot. In Science we are 
finishing up our studies of Plants. 
 
This year with this outstanding class has been an 
incredible blessing. It has been a privilege to 
watch these amazing kids grow and learn. Enjoy 
your summer. God bless! 

Upcoming Dates: June  
4: Early Dismissal 
6: Track and Field Day 
11: Chip Day 
13: Hot Lunch 
20: Lunch on the Land 
21: National Indigenous Peoples Day 
24: Chapel 9:15am 
25: Report Cards, Last Day of Class 
 
 

 
 
Class Website: 
https://sce4a.schoolsites.ca/ 

 


